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Kia ora te whanau, 

Thank you to those parents who attended the principal                 
morning tea it was great to meet you. Keep your eyes                     
on the newsletter as we will book another for later in                     
the term.  

Our Crazy Hair Day was amazing with such creative                 
styles on display. All money raised will go to Ronald                   
Mcdonald House.  

We can now confirm that we have booked X man from                     
Zero waste to be working in school with classes in week                     
seven of this term. Each class will be working on its own                       
unit around recycling.  

        Mrs Fiona Gott 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

     THIS WEEK’S ​TOP NEWS 

Thank you...you made our day! ​A big shout out to                   

Luca Grilli for marking out the soccer field at school........the kids haven't                       
stopped playing soccer since. Thanks Luca. 

Positive Learning for Behaviour ​Our team is attending their first training day                       

in Hamilton on Thursday. The team will be feeding back more information through our newsletter as                               
they progress.  

Cross Country ​Starts at 11am on Friday 18th May, if you wish to watch your child we would                                   

love to see you there. The courses are yet to be confirmed. Could all children wear appropriate                                 
running gear and they need a change of clothes for afterwards. Cross County will be weather                               
permitting any changes we will notify you by our facebook page.  




